
 

 

 

EASTER weekend falls early this year – did you 
know the most common dates that Easter Sunday 
has occurred are 28th and 31st March?  
Interestingly, the least common are 22nd March 
and 25th April; which also happen to be the 
earliest and latest dates Easter can fall.  

However you spend your Easter weekend, be 
safe, have fun and enjoy. 

 

FROM the PLOT to the POT- workshop scheduled for 14th April - 

“PROBLEM SOLVING” – from 10am until 11.30am, at the BHU (Biological Husbandry 
Unit) facility, Farm Road Lincoln University. This is the 
Horticulture Research area, through gate 2…turn right 
past the Recreation Centre and the BHU is on the 
right. BHU Farm Technician, Gianna, will help you 
unscramble your gardening issues. He will also cover 
berry fruit growing and how to obtain high yields e.g 
strawberries, boysenberries, raspberries and currants. 
Free cuttings and tempting recipes available.  

 

TREASURE TROVE garage sale – thank you to 
our sponsors - Lincoln New World, Angus 
Meats, Kwik Kiwi Diner, InnovationNZ Electrical 
and Roper and sons. Thank you too those who 
supported us by purchasing a bargain and to 
our awesome volunteers for working tirelessly to make the day a success.  

  



LINCOLN COMMUNITY VISITING service – Community Care Lincoln has established a 
new service for residents in Lincoln and surrounds. Trained and 
Vetted volunteers are willing to visit anyone who is in need, for 
example following a bereavement or other loss; due to 
loneliness and isolation; changes in health conditions; 
retirement; new to Lincoln or due to decreased eyesight or 
hearing loss.  

Clients can self-refer or have their names put forward by family, professionals or 
friends by calling 325 2007.  Our Coordinator will endeavour to match client and 
visitor according to needs, interests, culture, age and gender. For further 
information, do not hesitate to call 325 2007 Monday to Wednesday. 

 

WHY NOT BECOME a SUBSCRIPTION member - and support all the many services we 
deliver?  For just $10.00 per year you can make a valuable 
contribution towards helping our organisation assist those in need.  
You are welcome to call into our office to make a payment or call 
325 2007 for further information.   

The Community Care Lincoln team. 


